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Australian Team WDGC 2020 ENGLAND 

Deaf Golf Australia (DGA) is pleased to announce the first round selections 
for the National Team to the World Deaf Golf Championships (WDGC) 2020 
at Forest of Arden, Birmingham UK August 7-15 2020. 

Attached are the golfers who have qualified for selection based on their 
performance at the National Championships that was held at Launceston 
Tasmania 14-16 April.  

The first round of formal offers were sent out to the golfers in May. DGA 
hopes to complete a second and final round of offers to golfers by end of 
August. DGA is also working to formalise and appoint a Team Manager in due 
course. 

DGA wishes to congratulate those who made the team selections. DGA will 
assist the team representatives in their fundraising efforts and team 
preparations for the World Deaf Golf Championships 2020. 

DGA is keen to invite corporate sponsors to make a contribution to the 
fundraising campaign. For queries or brand advertising and/or sponsorship 
opportunities please contact DGA by email:- 
 
                            info@deafgolfaustralia.com.au 

Additional links & information: 
	
Australia	Team	WDGC	2020	England:	
http://www.deafgolfaustralia.com.au/pdf/AUSTTEAMWDGC2020_1st_Round.pdf	
	
	
National	Championships	Results:	
http://www.deafgolfaustralia.com.au/historyresults.php	
	
	
 
Media contact:-    Geoff Read -  info@deafgolfaustralia.com.au 


